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The Honorable Richard T. Kennedy
Office of the Commissioner

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Kennedy:

On behalf of all the members of the Joint Leg-
islative Committee on Energy, I want to express my
deep appreciation for your assistance to us in our
hearings last fall on emergency raciological response
planning, radiation environmenta monitoring programs
and the highway transportation of radioactive materials
in South Carolina.

I believe that the findings and recormendations
presented to the Committee during this process will
serve as a basis for positive and constructive im-
provements in these areas.

The staff has finished a draft report of our
hearings and is currently finalizing the conclusions
and recommendations. Please let us know whether you
would like a copy of the final report, and we shall
be happy to send one to you.

With kind regards, I remain

Very truly yours,

W At

Allen R. Carter
Chairman
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